The Final and Other Business

MATH 313: Graph Theory
May 2, 2019

Review Session: We will have a review session on Wednesday, May 8 from 10:30am until Noon
in Eaton 111. Attendance is optional and you are welcome to come for any portion of the review
session. Bring questions. There will be a few opportunities for people to present during the review
session, please let me know if you are interested in presenting. Priority will go to those who have
not yet presented.

Office Hours: I will hold office hours during reading period as follows. If you have conflicts at
these times and still wish to see me, please make an appointment.

Tuesday, May 7: 1:30pm—3:30pm
Wednesday, May 8: 2:00pm—3:30pm
Thursday, May 9: 3:00pm—4:30pm
Friday, May 10: Noon—2:00pm

The Where and When of the Final: The final exam is on Saturday, May 11th from 8:30am
until 11:30am in Demarest 117A.

The Final Details: The exam will emphasize material from Sections 5.1-5.4, 6.1, 6.2, 9.1, 9.2,
and 10.1, 10.2 and 10.4, but we continue to use the material from the first half of the semester
and you should still know it (this includes Sections 1.1-1.4, 2.1-2.3, 3.1, 3.2, and 4.1-4.3). Many
questions will incorporate material from both parts of the semester.

At our review session, I will hand out a set of questions similar to those I passed out for the
midterm exam. (If you cannot make the review session, you can pick them up at another time.)
The final exam will contain at least three of those questions. You are strongly encouraged to work
through them before the exam. You are allowed to use your books and notes and are encouraged to
talk to me. HOWEVER, you are NOT to discuss those questions with anyone else or consult the
internet or other resources besides our text or your class notes. You will not be allowed to bring
any work you do on these problems with you to the exam. If you truly understand your solution,
that will not be necessary. Most of the other questions on the exam will be similar to the style
of our quizzes. Also review group worksheets. If you haven’t completed all the practice problems,
now is a good time to do so. It is possible that I will take questions directly from the practice
problems for some of the exam problems. Be sure to review definitions and theorems. Remember,
if you have any questions during the final, please be sure to come up and ask me.

GOOD LUCK!!! HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!! KEEP IN TOUCH!!!



